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7th May 2020

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Summer Term Update 5.
Hope you are all safe and well. This update brings you details of a range of resources, ideas and organisations to support you at home.
The Book of Hopes: Words and Pictures to Comfort, Inspire and Entertain Children in Lockdown
This beautiful book can be read on Family Zone. It is an extraordinary collection of short stories, poems, essays and pictures has contributions from more than 110 children’s writers and illustrators, including Anthony Horowitz, Michael Morpurgo, and Jacqueline Wilson. The collection is dedicated to all the staff currently working in hospitals. 
School Health Service
This Service is part of the 0-19 Team based at Swinton Gateway. They are available for advice and support for parents & carers from Monday to Friday between 9am-5pm daily (apart from Bank Holidays) during this pandemic. There is a School Nurse/Staff Nurse on duty every day between these core hours. They can be contacted by telephone or email – 0161 793 3875 / sn.swinton@nhs.uk. 
Royal College of Paediatrics Resource for Parents & Carers

Together with this letter, we are sending out this useful resource sheet produced by the Royal College of Paediatrics. It draws together a lot of useful information that can be used to support children during these difficult times.
School will be closed over tomorrow for the May Bank Holiday. This means that the staff will not be posting activities to support home learning on the school website tomorrow. The weather seems set to be sunny for the Bank Holiday – so we hope that you manage to enjoy it. Stay safe and many thanks for your continued support.
Yours sincerely,
Mark Foster,
Head teacher.

 
